
 

Dear parent(s), carer(s), 

A long weekend of Easter is upon us. Enjoy it and we look forward to seeing the children back next 
Tuesday. 

This time a slightly less elaborate St@rtpagina but of course that should not spoil the fun: 

- The groups 1/2 have been learning about the theme of space last term and an astronomer even 
came by to give explanations 
- Groups 3 built a totem pole for the technology theme last week, thanks to all the helpers who were 
there 
- In group 4, the children learned about nature and turned caterpillars into real butterflies 
- At groups 5, the children have been learning a lot about the "I love Holland" theme and are making 
a quiz about it. Have fun at home as they also ask you some quiz questions  
- The groups 6 have been in the news with the Bank swallow project 
- In groups 7, everyone has now passed the theory traffic exam and the practical traffic exam is 
scheduled for next week. If there are still a few parents who can help, please contact the teachers. 
- Groups 8 have had auditions for the musical and preparations for the final test are in full swing.  
- Groups 4 to 8 are trying out the Language and Spelling method STAAL. As a school, we are 
constantly looking for the most appropriate methods for our children. STAAL has proven itself in this 
field, so we are very curious to know what our teachers and our children think of it. 
 

Calendar 
April 10th  2nd Easter day: All children are free 
April 12th Group 7: Practical traffic exam 

Group 4-5-6: Crea 
April 13th Group 4: King is music performance for parents 
April 14th Group 1-8: Performance Fata Morgana by theatre group Hilaria 
April 17th Group 5: Discovery Factory 
April 18th Start taking the final exam for group 8 

7:30 pm: MR meeting 
April 19th Group 1-2 Misses’ Day Klimbim 

Group 7 School camp 
April 20th Group 7 School camp 
April 24th Start May Holiday 
May 8th End May Holiday 

 

 



Action for charity. 
3 girls from the Panda group raised a wonderful amount for the charity Kika last week: 457.00 Euros!  
They chose that charity to support their classmate. We are super proud of these jugglers. Thank you 
very much for your contribution. 

 

Attachment 
- Kinderhulp (NL) 

 

Enjoy the long Easter weekend, 

Team St@rtbaan 
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